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HHS Issues Bulletin on HIPAA Privacy in Emergency 
Situations in Response to Ebola Outbreak

11.11.14

On November 10, 2014, the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) issued a bulletin reminding covered entities and 
business associates of how they may disclose patient information for public health activities or in emergency situations. This bulletin 
was published in response to the Ebola outbreak and other recent events. 
Click here to read the full bulletin.
 
Disclaimer: Content contained within this news alert provides information on general legal issues and is not intended to 
provide advice on any specific legal matter or factual situation. This information is not intended to create, and receipt of it 
does not constitute, a lawyer-client relationship.  Readers should not act upon this information without seeking 
professional counsel.

http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/privacy/hipaa/understanding/special/emergency/hipaa-privacy-emergency-situations.pdf

